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RE: DA17/1092 - 13 - 15 Park Road WALLACIA NSW 2745

As a long time resident (36 years) of Wallacia, [ am horrified at the prospect of its character
changing so dramatically. It seems ludicrous to me that in such a rural environment (the nearest
villages are at least 5 km away in any direction) that another location cannot be found.

The population of Wallacia will always be relatively small, and the number of burial sites will be
many, many more than the living residents. The location of the cemetery is the heart of our little
village near the only businesses in town, and its social centre.

The golf course has been an important part of Wallacia's culture, and people have travelled from
many parts of Sydney just to play there. It also has Jerrys Creek running through the golf course,
which I have seen flooded many times over the years. The last time there were people canoeing
on the golf course. I don't believe that health regulations would allow human remains in that
environment. Any pollutants that entered Jerrys Creek would also affect the Nepean River in
close proximity.




